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JERSEY MOTOR TRADES FEDERATION

The Voice of the Motor Trade in Jersey

c/o 10 La Colline, Queen’s Road, St Helier, Jersey JE2 3XW
Tel: 07797 721275 E-mail: peteretabb@gmail.com

Deputy Steve Ahier
Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel
States Greffe: Scrutiny

Morier House
ST HELIER JEI IDD

31 October 2018
Dear Deputy Ahier
REVIEW OF THE 2019 DRAFT BUDGET STATEMENT

The Jersey Motor Trades Federation welcomes the opportunity to offer comment on
the 2019 Budget proposals.

The Federation’s view is that we have no issues with the Impot duty proposals nor
do we with the Business tax proposals.

However, we do note that while the Treasury Minister has declared that there will
be no increase in the VED rates for 2019, she is proposing that a review take place of
the taxation of car ownership and usage (including fuel duty) for the 2020 Budget.
Therefore because of the potential impact on vehicle sales and the motor trade in
general of any significant tax differences from the current situation we do expect to be
fully involved in all consultation processes.

Ygurs sincerely
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Peter Tabb
Administrator

Council: Andrew Ruellan (President), Alan Osmand (Vice-president), Martin Gurren,
Miles Jude, Paul Kell, Robert Linton, Derek Warwick. Administrator: Peter Tabb




